
APPLICATION FOR VOLUNTEER POSITIONS 

IN TOWN GOVERNMENT 

 
The Town of Bristol frequently looks for individuals to serve as Town officers or as 

members of one or more of the commissions, committees, and boards. There are also 

other positions, as well as special committees, which may be appointed by the 

Selectboard. Please see the list of Town officers in the Town Report for a complete 

listing. There are also other groups in town who are always looking for volunteers. If you 

are interested in getting involved, please fill out and return this form to the Town 

Administrator, Town of Bristol, PO Box 249, Bristol, VT 05443, drop off at the Town 

Office at One South Street, Bristol, or in the box located in the lobby of Holley Hall 

during Town Meeting, on Election Day on Tuesday, or in the Drop Box in the Town 

Office entrance at any time.  It can also be e-mailed to townadmin@bristolvt.org.  

 

Name              

 

Address        

 

Phone #   Email Address   

 

Why are you interested?           

 

             

 

What skills do you bring to the volunteer position?        

 

             

 

Interest in serving on: 

 

Town Offices      Other Community Groups 

  Planning Commission   Bristol Rescue Squad 

  Development Review Board  The Peace Garden 

  Conservation Commission  Fourth of July Committee 

  Design Review Commission  Bristol Historical Society 

  Energy Committee  Bristol Recreation Club 

  Equipment Committee  Bristol CORE 

  Revolving Loan Fund Committee  Bristol Fire Department 

  Bicycle & Pedestrian Advisory Committee  Bristol Friends of the Arts 

  Hub Advisory Board  Bristol Band 

  Bristol Best Night 

  Addison County RPC Delegate or Alternate 

  Emergency Management Coordinator 

  Other:   

Kieran Mulvaney

I have lived in Bristol for 10 years and want to give something  

back to the community

I have been involved in conservation full-time for 40 years 




